
 

 

May 20, 2010 

 

 

The Honorable Thomas V. Mike Miller, Jr. 

 

President of the Senate  

H–107 State House  

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Dear Mr. President: 

 

In accordance with Article II, Section 17 of the Maryland Constitution, today 

I have vetoed Senate Bill 925 – Carroll County – Green Building Tax Credit. 

 

This bill expands to residential property specified authority of the governing 

body of Carroll County to grant, by law, a green building tax credit against 

the county property tax imposed on specified properties on which a person 

installs specified environmentally friendly technologies and the tax credit 

will be applied to all taxable years beginning after June 30, 2010. 

 

House Bill 1112, which was passed by the General Assembly and signed by 

me, accomplishes the same purpose.  Therefore, it is not necessary for me to 

sign Senate Bill 925. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Governor 

 


